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State of Floriu«

Pubilic Serbice Commission
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DATE: July 23, 1999

TO: Mary A. Bane, Deputy Executivg Direc

FROM: Division of Legal Services (Jay @ "]'7)
Division of Electric and Gas (CW JP [U‘
Division of Policy Analysis and Vernmental Liaison (Deanwwb

RE: Outside Party Request for Deferral of Item Nine from the July 27, 1999, Agenda
(Docket No. 990538-EI)

Attached is a facsimile letter received on July 21, 1999, from Mr. Yim McGee, Esquire,
counsel for Florida Power Corporation (FPC). Mr. McGee requests that Item Nine, staff’s
recommendation in Docket No. 990538-EI, be deferred until the August 31, 1999, Agenda. Mr.

McGee’s letter indicates that FPC and the Disney Wilderness Preserve are currently modifying
the agreement that is the subject of staff’s recommendation.

Mr. McGee and Mr. Wade Litchfield, Esquire, intervenor FPL’s counsel, indicated to staff
in telephone conversations July 22, 1999, that their clients would like the opportunity to
workshop the issues in this docket before any agreement goes to Agenda. Staff believes that
deferring this item indefinitely may be the most prudent course. Both the OCR and OPR concur
that it is advisable to defer this item pending further review of the revised interconnection

agreement and the conclusion of a workshop on the issues raised in this docket.
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Division of Policy Analysis and Intergovernmental Liaison (Dean)
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Florida
Power
GCORPORATION JAM‘S A- MGGE
SENIOR COUNSEL
Tuly 21, 1999

Ms. Grace Jaye, Esquire

Division of Legal Services

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 990538-EI
Dear Ms. Jaye:

This will confirm our recent telephone conversation in which I requested that
the Commission’s consideration of Florida Power’s proposed interconnection
agreement with the Disncy Wilderness Preserve, currently scheduled for the July
27, 1999 Agends Conference, be deferred. This will allow us to incorporate
several necessary revisions into the agreement. We anticipated submitting the
revised agreement in time for Staff review and Commission consideration at the
August 31, 1999 Agenda Conference.

Thank you for your assistance in arranging this deferral.
Very truly yours,
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ce: David Gammon

One Progress Plaza, Suite1500 @ Post Office Box 14042 ¢ St. Petersburg, Florida 337334042
Phone; (727) 820-5184 e Fax: {727) B20-8819 ¢ Emall: james.a.mcgee@{pc.com
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